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Comments: I am a hiker, fisherman, snowmobiler and explorer: I strongly oppose any more wilderness

designations. The grizzly bears have continued to flourish even as back country recreation continues to grow.

You guys said it yourselves. It's time to take grizzlies bears off the endangered species list. Predators are the

greatest threat to big horn sheep, elk and especially moose. By closing all the locals recreation areas you are

doing the environment harm by herding everyone into smaller areas which create more traffic and problems. If

you herd us into smaller areas there will be significantly more illegal entry's  into the boundary's and more

localized damage. Don't listen to the hype from the environmental groups with the pipe dream of bringing things

back to how they were in the 1800s. By closing down more public land to motorized and mechanized use you

limit the elderly and disabled from access to places they once use to be able to go to. Think about how you would

feel when you are 70 years old and no longer are  in shape to walk 10 miles and can no longer get to spots you

once used to drive to because there is a gate in front of it. There is already enough wilderness designations and

road closures. I am for Alternative E.  Listen to the people that actually live here and recreate here and think

about all the people that haven't commented that are unaware what is going on and are about to lose their

access. If you guys still choose to go through with more closures we will sue and we will not obey.


